
 

              

 
Merhawt Yrgaw Gedam just recently 
started working in the Steele Ocean 
Sciences Building and has been outstanding 
in her work! She is thorough, has attention 
to details, is efficient and cares about her 
work and all with a smile and a kindness 
about her. A pleasant addition to our 
building!  
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